
Post-Interview Event Closure 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We would like to extend our heartfelt gratitude for your participation in the recent interview 

event held on [Date]. It was a pleasure to have you with us, and we truly appreciate the time and 

effort you dedicated to the process. 

As we conclude this event, we are in the process of reviewing all candidate submissions and will 

be reaching out to you shortly with updates regarding the next steps. 

If you have any questions or require further information, please do not hesitate to reach out. 

Thank you once again for your interest in [Company Name]. We wish you the best of luck in 

your future endeavors. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Company Name] 

[Contact Information] 


